
  
 
 
 
 
July 16, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Re: HPHA 2024 Five-Year Energy Conservation 

and Demand Management Plan   
 
This letter serves as confirmation that the HPHA 2024 5-Year Energy 
Conservation and Demand Management Plan has been approved by 
the Huron Perth Healthcare Alliance's senior management, per Ontario 
Regulation 507/18 under the Electricity Act.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Williams B.Sc.(Hon), MHSA, CHE 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Huron Perth Healthcare Alliance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


